
Bill Baker mentioned in his latest Presidents Thoughts that a 1914 Studebaker in the 
Shuttleworth Collection is being restored and will be exhibited as a United States World War 
1 vehicle.  Quite by coincidence this photo of Studebaker Weasels on Omaha Beach was 
recently forwarded on to me by Diana Sandy.  Between 1943 and 1945 the Studebaker site 
at South Bend Indiana built some 15,000 M29 Weasels. 
Beryl Fooks Web Editor.   
 

 

 OMAHA BEACH ON D-DAY 1944 

 

 
 
How many Studebaker Weasels do you see in this photo?  
 
This picture was sent to Larry Swanson by SDC Board Member Duane Miller who 
forwarded it to all SDC editors for inclusion in their newsletters.  
Thank you Duane 


